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Face Cover Policy 

 

It is the policy of Kitsap Regional Library to follow the Executive Orders of the State of Washington. 

Therefore, the Library will require the wearing of face coverings while providing in-library access to 

services and spaces in compliance with an Executive Order in place which requires people to wear face 

coverings while in public spaces.  In support of the health and safety of all those who enter the library, 

all patrons and staff (except children under the age of five) will be required to wear a face mask covering 

their nose and mouth which effectively reduces airborne droplets. If you do not have one of your own, 

disposable face masks will be provided.  

 


